
	

	

Stockbridge Fountain Committee 
	

Minutes	from	May	20,	2021	
	
Meeting	commenced:	5:00pm	
Meeting	adjourned:	5:32pm	
	
The	meeting	was	posted	as	required	by	MA	Open	Meeting	Law	at	the	Town	Hall	and	on	the	
town	website.	A	recording	of	the	meeting	was	posted	on	ctsbtv.com.		
	
Committee	Members	Present:	Carl	Sprague,	Kate	Fletcher,	Bob	Jones	
Also	attending:	Hilary	Deely,	president,	Laurel	Hill	Association,	Mike	Canales,	town	
administrator	
	

1) The	minutes	from	January	28,	2021	were	reviewed.	Carl	made	a	motion	to	
approve	the	minutes,	Bob	seconded	the	motion	and	all	voted	in	favor	of	
approving	the	minutes	by	roll-call	vote.	

2) Plantings	around	the	two	fountains	were	discussed.	Given	the	anticipated	
construction	at	both	sites,	planting	may	not	take	place	this	year.	Hilary	
suggested	a	light-hearted	sign	to	let	the	public	know	that	the	Cat	and	Dog	are	
on	leave	for	restoration.	Carl	and	Hilary	will	finalize	wording	and	design.		For	
the	Watering	Trough,	various	plants	were	considered.	

3) Bob	provided	an	update	on	the	basin.	There	is	no	support	under	the	basin,	
only	crumbling	bricks.	Mike	is	working	on	getting	more	information	on	a	
replacement	basin.	Bob	and	Mike	will	continue	this	discussion.	

	
Carl	motioned	to	adjourn,	Bob	seconded,	Carl,	Bob	and	Kate	voted	in	favor	of	
adjourning.	

	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Kate	Fletcher	
June	1,	2021	
	
	
Meeting	Documents:	Photo	of	Cat	and	Dog	basin	support	


